
Save the Date! 

Join us for a District-Wide  

Kindergarten Open House 

 
Who: Future JH Moore Kindergarten Families! 
When: Tuesday, May 13, 2025, from 9:15-10:15 am 
Where: This year we will offer an in person Open 
House at Moore. You may enter the PEC building 
located on Tyson Avenue. See map below (BLUE 
Star is where you will enter). 
 

 
We welcome you all to: 

●​ Come and meet the Moore team! 
●​ Engage in a tour of the school 
●​ Become informed about Moore’s programs 
●​ And most importantly, ask questions! 

 
 
Kindergarten Open House helps  
families prepare and know what to  
expect for kindergarten. 
 

            We look forward to  
              meeting you all! 


